
From: James Bateman
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: Metra FOIA Request
Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 4:11:07 PM

Hello,

Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq., I am requesting the following
documents from Metra: 

Any documents relating to any grant agreements, rules, regulations or other documents
restricting or controlling the use of the commuter parking lots located in the Village of
Barrington, Illinois.  

If possible, I would appreciate it if you could provide me these documents in electronic format.  Please
also advise what the cost will be for these documents if any.  This is not a commercial request.

Thank you in advance for your help.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Thanks,
Jim Bateman
-- 
James P. Bateman
Attorney at Law
Bateman Law Offices, Ltd.
800 Hart Road, Suite 311
Barrington, IL 60010
Telephone: (847) 381-7840; FAX: (847) 381-7842

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE:
This e-mail and any attachments thereto is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, protected and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 
If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, or the employee
or agent responsible for delivery of the message to the intended  recipient, you are
hereby notified that any further dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication or any attachment thereto is prohibited.  If you think you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at: (847)
381-7840 and also indicate the sender's name.  Thank you.
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